
From: Bill Taylor <bill@taylorschouse.com>
To: Laughlin, ChrystalCLaughlin@oepp.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 2/5/2013 5:38:20 PM
Subject: Re: Form Letter SCDOR Data Breach

Chrystal:

Thanks for your help with Mr. Sinclair. In government the compliments are few, so please enjoy the 
note I received concerning you. Congratulations!

Rep. Bill Taylor
S.C. House Dist. 86
Tel: 803-270-2012
www.TaylorSCHouse.com

(iTypos courtesy of my iPhone)

Bill -  Chrystal is an excellent spokesperson for the State!

A
C R EATIVE F IN A N C IA L
S T R A T E G I E S

RHETT N. SINCLAIR, CFP®, CLU

CREATIVE FINANCIAI, STRATEG[ ES 
5130 WOODSIDE EXECUTIVE COURT 
AIKENi SC 29803

Phone (803) M2-84 SO 
Fax: (803) 642-8497

On Feb 5, 2013, at 9:41 AM, "Laughlin, Chrystal" <CLaughlin@oepp.sc.gov> wrote:

Representative Taylor,

I have spoken to Mr. Sinclair and explained that the letter he received in the mail is confirmation that his 
information was compromised in the DOR security breach. The letters and e-mails are only being sent to 
taxpayers whose information was compromised.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thank you,
Chrystal Laughlin 
803.734.6299
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